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30th June 2023 

 
Dear Parent, Guardian, Carer 

Re: Appointment of Interim Head of School, Hyde Park Infants 

I trust that you are all enjoying the lovely weather whilst it lasts. As was previously communicated, Mrs. Razey will be 

retiring at the end of this academic year. 

We have temporarily appointed an interim Head of School, Mrs. Emma Foster. Mrs. Foster is an experienced educator 

and senior leader with extensive experience teaching and leadership experience. Mrs. Foster has a track record of 

working within challenging schools and being part of the school improvement team. 

It is without doubt that Mrs. Foster will work closely with the senior leadership team to continue raising standards for 

our children at Hyde Park Schools. 

Mrs. Foster is keen to hit the ground running and, as such, is already having discussions with colleagues as to where we 

are as a school and priorities for the next academic year. 

As always, I know that you will give Mrs. Foster a warm Hyde Park welcome in September. On behalf of the staff and 

children of Hyde Park, I extend a warm welcome to Mrs. Foster. 

We stand committed to continuously raising standards across our schools and we are confident that Mrs. Foster will be 

an asset to the team. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Y Jones 

Executive Head 
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